
 

NCPC Newsletter 2025                                                                                                                                                                                       1 

Well done to the crew who worked the short Anzac day Sausage Sizzle.  
Bunnings are all for helping local clubs and donated $150.00 towards  
sausages and bread for us. Nice! 
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Welcome our new members: Dan  1125 
                                                       Laura 1226 
                                                       Christobal 1224 
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THE SCORE BOARD 

 

Members please note that all programmed matches are on hold while the 
Ranges are used for the Open. 
Come along and have a look and / or help out. The canteen will be open all 
weekend.  
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Sophies corner 

Hi All, 

This month, we had the pleasure of attending an open event at the Penfield Pistol and Ar-
chery Club. The competition was a wonderful experience, and it was fantastic to see such a 
strong turnout from NCPC members participating across all three disciplines: Air, Sport, 
and Standard. A big congratulations to everyone who competed — your dedication and 
sportsmanship were truly inspiring. I hope you all had as much fun as I did and took away 
some valuable experiences. 

Over the past several weeks, we've had the privilege of training under the guidance of our 
state team manager, Bev Osborne. Bev has been joining us every Sunday at 11 AM, offer-
ing focused training sessions. We've been concentrating particularly on improving our 
skills in precision shooting and duelling, as part of our sports pistol practice. Her expert 
coaching has been incredibly beneficial, and I believe many of us have already seen notice-
able improvements in our performance. 

Earlier this month, I also had the opportunity to share a presentation I created for my 
school's High Performance Athletes Program. The topic was doping in sport, and I present-
ed it to a small group of members at our club. I want to sincerely thank everyone who took 
the time to attend and support me — your interest and encouragement meant a great 
deal. 

Thank you all for a great month of training, learning, and community spirit! 

Kind Regards 

Sophie  
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SARPA NEWS 
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Please follow the below advice at all times on the range and pack up if 

you are the last shooter on the range (flags, compressor, power ect.) 
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THE Fun SIDE 
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Noarlunga City Pistol Club account: 

805 050 

102212732 

 

Please use surname and member number  

as reference to your payment. 

Membership fees should not be split  

A reminder to all members that matches for your attendance record must be 
shot on the same day and time  on the program for it to be checked off by the 
scorer. 
There is a score sheet in the timer box on Range 1 and 2 if the clubroom is 
closed during programmed matches.  


